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Things are hotting up in Meldreth, and that’s not just talking about the weather! It has been a busy week in 

school which began with the swimming season beginning for us in our PTA funded pool! Thank you to all 

those parents who help our events go smoothly and to those who help us with our swimming sessions.   

It is the time of year that we all look forward to transitions in school. Next week we will be welcoming our new 

Early Years class parents and expect our new starters visiting soon.  This last half term is a long one luckily, as 

we still have so much to pack in. Do keep an eye on the website and newsletters for dates and events. We try 

to give as much notice as possible.  

Everyone is welcome to Sports Day on Friday 5th June; with a 10:15am start for Puffin, Swift & Wren 

classes and a 1.15pm start for Osprey, Kite, Kestrel & Hawk classes. We look forward to you joining us. 

Please remember that we only have permission for you to take photos of your own child, and ask you to 

respect the privacy of other parents and their children; therefore, photography at our events is on the 

understanding that photographs that contain images of children other than your own will not be posted on the 

internet. More information on our photograph policy can be found on our school website. 

School Dinner Bookings – Please be aware that if you do not book your child a school dinner by midnight for 

the following day, you will no longer be able to book one via the office.  Your child will be able to choose their 

lunch option in class, alternatively, please send them in with a packed lunch. 

https://meldreth.eschools.co.uk/web/guidance_on_photography/578226


 

Quad Kids Athletics 

Miss Jackson reports that “the children were great” at the 

QuadKids Athletics event held at the fantastic athletics facilities at 

Cambridge University Sports Ground on Wilberforce Road. Our 

teams came 14th place and 5th out of 19 schools altogether.  The 

children all took part in long jump, 600m run, 75m sprint and the 

vortex howler throw. 

 “They showed lots of determination and we couldn't ask anything 

more from them in terms of their effort and attitude.  They were a 

real credit to the school.” This is great praise indeed! Well done all! 

More photos here! 

 

 

   

Aya T Nathan M  Zoe F Dawih O-T  Olivia W Osprey class  

Henry P Kite Class Alfie W Alice U Dane W Ella H 

Harry S Jordan Mason A Toby V Aamiyah-Lily T-B Emily H 

 Matilda P  Lewis D Harry R River-Mae S 

Upcoming Events 

Friday 7th June  Preloved Uniform Sale and the first Frozen Friday (ice lollies on sale) 

Monday 10th June Year 1 Phonics Screening Check begins 

Friday 14th June PTA Krispy Kreme sale!  

Saturday 15th June Melbourn Fun Day, The Moor, 12-5. PTA famous waffles on sale 

Thursday 20th June PTA Disco 

Friday 28th June Year 6 Enterprise Project Fayre 

Friday 5th July SPORTS DAY Puffin, Swift & Wren 10:15am; KS2 1:15pm 

Wednesday 10th July 
Year 5 & 6 Production 

Thursday 11th July 

Wednesday 17th  Moving Up Day  

Friday 19th July Year 6 Leavers Assembly (9am) & Last Day of Term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.meldreth.cambs.sch.uk/web/quadkids_athletics/689746


 

 

 

 

 

KRISPY KREME SALE 

Don't forget to order your 

doughnuts for collection 

next Friday, 14th June.  Why 

not surprise your family with 

a box of doughnuts to enjoy during the England Euro's 

match on Saturday or even for Father's day on Sunday.   

Available to pre-order on MCAS now.  ORDERING 

DEADLINE EXTENDED UNTIL MONDAY 10TH JUNE. 

 

DISCO TICKETS NOW ON SALE 

Come and join us at the School Disco on Thursday 

20th June.  KS1 from 4.30 - 5.30pm & KS2 from 5.45 - 

7pm. 

Tickets available to buy on MCAS now, £3 a ticket. 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 


